
Beverly Sweeney

From: EARLS, Chris [cee@nei.org]
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2008 7 :,8AM
To: Ram Subbaratnam

Cc: Nilesh Chokshi; Relecca Karas; BELL, Russ; keithline@alum.mit.edu
Subject: Conference Call - ISG Section 4

Categories: Yellow Category

Hello Ram,

I'm following up on the conference call to discuss ISG section 4. We sent you some advance information (ISG
mark up) and now we need to set up a date/time between the staff and the industry guys. Please let me know
if you have had any further discussions amongst yourselves and if there is a time frame that we want to shoot
for.

Thanks,

Chris Earls
Senior Project Manager, Security

Nuclear Energy Institute
1776 I St. N.W., Suite 400
Washington, DC 20006
www.nei.org

P: 202-739-8078
F: 202-533-0129
E: ceea-nei.org

nuclear, clean air energy.
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